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HHT Committee

From: Robin Sullivan <robinonmaui@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 9:05 AM
To: HHT Committee
Subject: SAVE FRONT STREET APARTMENTS

I am a 12 year resident at the Front St Apartments and am pleading for your help in saving 
our affordable housing. I am a disabled retiree and can not afford the market rate rentals. 
There are no HUD housing available for me. Please help so that myself and my neighbors 
here are not displaced and homeless. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robin Sullivan 


